C.W. POST Vol. 8 Number 2 Summer 2007

The Newsletter for Brookville Friends & Neighbors of the C.W. Post Campus of Long Island University

Brookville Residents 'Step Right Up' at the Big Apple Circus



Circus Time! Brookville neighbors gather for a photo before heading to their ringside seats

Dazzling costumes, graceful acrobats, spine-bending contortionists, dancing horses, mesmerizing jugglers — these are just some of the spectacular sights that Brookville residents enjoyed on Saturday afternoon, June 9, at the C.W. Post Campus.

More than 40 neighbors were treated to ice cream sundaes before heading to their ringside seats for the Big Apple Circus' 29th season production "Step Right Up." It was an exhilarating journey for the entire family!



David and Laura Grey with grandchildren (from left) Julia, Allison and Alexander



Donna Levine and nephew Julian



Peter and Georgia Deplas with children (from left) Tiffany, Peter and Alexa



Susan Cohen helps Max Frank create his ice cream sundae



Yum, yum delicious! Ellie Rose Rooney enjoys her ice cream creation

INSIDE THIS ISSUE

Copper Beech Tree Dedication	2
Alumni Award	2
Campus Community Resources	3
Δ Wonderful Evening at	

'Wonderful Town' Back Page

Copper Beech Tree Dedicated for Village's 75th Anniversary

A magnificent Rohan Copper Beech tree was dedicated on the Great Lawn of the C.W. Post Campus on April 22 in honor of the Village of Brookville's 75th anniversary. At an afternoon ceremony, Village of Brookville Mayor Richard P. Goodwin referred to the Copper Beech as the "relationship tree" that signifies the good-will and camaraderie that exists between the University and residents of the Village. Located near a well-traveled walkway, the tree is an outstanding addition to the C.W. Post Community Arboretum and will be enjoyed for many generations of students and visitors to come. More than 40 guests enjoyed a reception in the Great Hall following the ceremony.



(from left) Lucy and Scott Roth, Gina Tarantini



Brookville residents at the C.W. Post Community Arboretum where a newly planted Copper Beech tree was dedicated in honor of the Village of Brookville's 75th anniversary



(from left) Richard P. Goodwin, mayor of Brookville; Caroline Z. Bazzini, deputy mayor of Brookville, Joan Steinberg



Frank F. Villano receives the Distinguished Alumni Award from C.W. Post Chancellor Tess Mullarkey

Old Brookville's Frank Villano Receives Distinguished Alumni Award

Philanthropist Frank F. Villano of Old Brookville, founder of several successful companies and owner of some of New York City's most popular restaurants, received a Distinguished Alumni Award at the 49th Commencement exercises at C.W. Post on May 13.

Distinguished Alumni Awards are presented to C.W. Post graduates who have achieved professional success and who serve as role models to students. Villano graduated from C.W. Post in 1969 with a bachelor's degree in sociology.

Villano and his son, Christopher G. Villano, own Mickey Mantle's Restaurant and Sports Bar and are partners in Solera, an upscale Spanish restaurant on 53rd Street in Manhattan. Villano also is the founder of Villano Miller Inc., Computer Research Group and Electronic Processing Source, Inc.



From the Editor

John Romer, a famed artist and illustrator, had it right when he said, "The world is a nicer place when you know who's in it."

Over the past five years I have had the pleasure to meet so many local residents through wonderful events both on and off campus. In this issue you will see many of the people who I have gotten to know. Together we have enjoyed music and art (see back page, "Wonderful Town"), confectionery refreshments (see cover page, ice cream social and day at the circus) and the great outdoors (see page 2, copper beech tree dedicated). I hope you too will join us for our next gathering, Homecoming and Family Day, on October 6.

Did you know that our Village has welcomed more than 20 new families in the past year alone? Whether you are new to the neighborhood or a long-time resident, the C.W. Post Campus is a great place to initiate new friendships and also benefit from outstanding arts, culture, education and recreation.

Your involvement at our University enriches all of us. I look forward to meeting you soon. You can contact me at (516) 299-3500 or e-mail neighbor@liu.edu.

Literacy and Learning Development 299-2207

~Jennifer Fitzpatrick

Pratt Recreation Center Introduces New Flexible Membership Plans



As an added convenience for Village residents, 12 month, 9 month, 6 month and summer only memberships to C.W. Post's Pratt Recreation Center will be available beginning September 1. Prices range from \$250 to \$500. Residents will receive a brochure detailing the new rate plans in August. Membership is available for those over 18 years of age who reside in the Village of Brookville. For additional information, please call the Office of Community Relations at (516) 299-3500.

Campus Community Resources for Our Neighbors

The C.W. Post Office of Community Relations is dedicated to helping members of the Brookville community access the University's many resources. From lectures to library books and classes to concerts, there are a wide variety of events and programs available to you. For a complete listing of our resources, visit www.liu.edu/neighbor or call (516) 299-3500.



Center for Business Research (516) 299-2832 Center for Gifted Youth 299-2160 Center for Management Analysis 299-3920 Center on Aging 299-2343 Community Relations 299-3500 English Language Institute 299-4002 Hillwood Art Museum 299-4073 Ladge Speech and Hearing Center 299-2436 Korea Center 299-4181	Long Island Center for Ethics
Korea Center	Tilles Center for the Performing Arts 299-3100

A Wonderful Evening at 'Wonderful Town'

In celebration of the Village of Brookville's 75th anniversary, more than 40 Brookville residents attended a performance of the 1950's musical "Wonderful Town" at Tilles Center for the Performing Arts on the C.W. Post Campus. Sponsored by the C.W. Post Office of Community Relations, the evening also featured a dessert reception at the Hillwood Art Museum.



Marjorie and Anthony Toran



(from left) Steve Kalamotousakis, Toula Haralampoudis, Ann Kalamotousakis, George Haralampoudis



Elisa and Chris Muran with son Andrew (front right) and friend Drew



Lattor: Jennifer Fitzpatrick

Desktop Publishing: Shilpa Prasad

Contributing Writers:Jennifer Fitzpatrick, Rita Langdon

C.W. Post Today is published by:

Office of Community Relations C.W. Post Campus Long Island University 720 Northern Boulevard Brookville, New York 11548

Phone: (516) 299-3500
Fax: (516) 299-2622
E-mail: neighbor@liu.edu
Web: www.liu.edu/neighbor



V p.m.
TAPAS TONIGHT
Food from the Basque Region of Spain
Limited seating * Reservations necessary
Invitation to follow

Thursday, November 29, 2007

Save the Date

Monprofit U.S Postage PAID Long Island University